
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Tiger Lily Class  

Summer Term  2 Newsletter 

2021 - 2022 

 

 

Welcome 

Welcome back. We hope you all enjoyed the fantastic Jubilee 

celebrations and took advantage of all the fantastic events organised 

within the local communities. We definitely overindulged on the 

cakes and scones but it was worth it! 

This term our focus is… My 

Independence room

 

 

 

Key Class information 

Monday - Out and about in the community 

Tuesday pm- Cooking 

Friday- a bus trip out and about 

We ask for a voluntary contribution to support our 

cooking and life skill sessions. This can be sent in weekly 

(£1.50) or at the beginning of the term (£10.50). Please 

send money in a named envelope. 

 

 

Curriculum 

This half term we have the task of setting up 

and preparing our new independence room for 

when we make the move back to our old 

classroom. With the new Food and Nutrition 

room up and running, our old independence 

room will be transformed into an independent 

living space for pupils to practise their life skills. 

The pupils will take an active role in planning 

the layout and purchasing items required. This 

will link in with our travel training skills as we 

venture further afield to Stamford and Spalding. 

In PSHE we will be developing our 

understanding of  appropriate touch and 

consent. On Thursday afternoons the students 

have been invited to join the Bourne Bowls club 

for some complimentary bowls sessions.  

The students continue to access food and 

nutrition sessions with Alison and continue 

their rehearsals with Hilary in preparation for 

the Charlie and the Chocolate Factory 

extravaganza.  

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will 

check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home 

experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: 

willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk 

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

 

     
     

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

15/06/2022 Parent/Carer Coffee Morning 
with Yoga focus 

05 & 06/07/2022 End of Year Awards Presentation 
06/07/2022 Parent/Carer Coffee Morning 

Kooth for parents/carers of pupils 
Year 11 and above 

07 & 08/07/2022  Charlie and the Chocolate Factory 
Performance 

15/07/2022 Sports Day 

21/07/2022 Last Day of Term 
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